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recurring program to ensure that the CFA’s firefighting appliances are modern and the CFA is adequately 
resourced. 
Furthermore the CFA budget requires a positive funding stream for consumables, infrastructure replacement 
& enhancements and sufficient quantities of new equipment such as thermal imaging cameras and structural 
clothing & helmets for a larger pool of qualified volunteer fire-fighters.  
We will continue to provide the best fire service we can within the constraints of being un-paid volunteers, 
but with a robust and enduring budget with access to suitable training and skills acquisitions this can only 
serve the rest of the Victorian population and Macedon Ranges communities better.  
Yours Sincerely 
Sam Strang 
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